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Tennis workshop at Japanese
schools in Europe 
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UNIQLO Wheelchair Tennis Tour

Instagram of Yui Kamiji

From 11 November to 17 November, the
Wheelchair Tennis "Masters" will be held in
the Netherlands. This tournament features the
top 8 players of the year. From Japan, Kamiji
and Oda are set to compete.

It is a great opportunity to witness the
world’s best players in action. Don’t miss
this opportunity!

Annoucement about coach Nana

Tennis Fun Facts
Longest rally in history !?
The longest rally in tennis history
took place at the 1984 French Open,
where two players exchanged an
incredible 643 shots over a span of
29 minutes and 43 seconds.

Coach Nana is leaving Konishi Sports.
Her message to everyone is:
"Thank you for the past six months.
My time at Konishi Sports was a
valuable experience, and I’ll make
the most of it in the future. Thank
you very much."

Coach Mayumi has recently started
visiting Japanese schools in Europe to
give Japanese children living there the
opportunity to experience tennis and
discover its joys. She has already
visited Madrid and Germany, and plans to
hold tennis classes at Japanese schools
in Poland, Italy, and other locations!

https://maps.google.com/?q=Sasboutstraat%2021,%20Arnhem,%206824,%20Netherlands
https://maps.google.com/?q=Sasboutstraat%2021,%20Arnhem,%206824,%20Netherlands
https://maps.google.com/?q=Sasboutstraat%2021,%20Arnhem,%206824,%20Netherlands


vol.13NewspaperNewspaper
2nd Mallorca Tennis Camp

The Mallorca Tennis Camp has successfully concluded again this year!
Despite a few rainy days, we were able to complete the entire training
schedule by making schedule adjustments.This year, we had around 20
tennis enthusiasts join us, making it a truly enriching camp where
everyone pushed each other to improve together. It was a wonderful
opportunity to rediscover the joy of playing tennis with your friends.

We are sincerely grateful to everyone who participated. We’re already
planning to hold the camp in Mallorca again next year, so for those who
couldn’t join us this time, we look forward to seeing you at the next
Mallorca camp!


